

 Tickets on Sale for Lamar High School State 5A Championship Game

December 17, 2012 – Tickets are now on sale for Lamar High School’s Texas 5A Championship game.  Lamar defeated San Antonio’s O’Connor High School 15-7 to advance to the state final. The Lamar Redskins (15-0) will play the Allen Eagles (14-1) on Saturday, Dec. 22 at 8p.m. at Cowboys Stadium in Arlington.  


Tickets are only on sale at Lamar High School’s (3325 Westheimer) main office on the second floor. Tickets for adults cost $12.  Tickets for students cost $8.  Children older than 1 year old will require a ticket.  Only cash will be accepted.


All media credential requests should be made at http://www.uiltexas.org/media/football. All requests must be made by Dec. 19 no later than 10 a.m.  Late requests will not be accepted. 

The Houston Independent School District is the largest school district in Texas and the seventh-largest in the United States with 279 schools and more than 203,000 students. The 301-square-mile district is one of the largest employers in the Houston metropolitan area with nearly 30,000 employees. 

For more information, visit the HISD website at www.houstonisd.org.
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